
Dear Families, 
 
Going into the festive season where uniform and shoes/trainers may be replaced, please remember the expectations 
of the Academy. We don't want students and families to be disappointed if their new items are not in line with the 
policy. With this in mind, I am writing to remind all our families of some key uniform expectations.  The majority of 
our students 'get it right' everyday and wear their uniform with pride.  To ensure all our students have the same 
level of pride in their uniform, below are some key reminders of our Academy expectations: 

 
All students are expected to wear sensible footwear on the Academy premises.  Footwear must be a shoe (no more 
than a 1-inch heel) or plain black trainer/pump (with limited modifications). Both items must be lace up or slip on 
with enclosed heels and toes.  There must be no visible logos or labels that are not black. The Academy will 
determine whether or not a student’s footwear is appropriate.    
Appropriate footwear examples:  
 

 
 

   

 
Trousers and Skirts - Trousers must be black, sensible, modest and respectable in a loose or slim-fit style.  They must 
be worn at the waist and have no rips or tears.  Jeans, leggings or jeggings are NOT acceptable.  Skirts must be 
sensible, modest and respectable.  They should be a respectable length. Appropriate trouser and skirt examples:  

  

     
 
As stated in the above expectations, any student not wearing appropriate uniform will incur a sanction and will be 
loaned correct items for the day.  Any loss or damage of these items by the student, will be charged to the 
parent/carer. 

 
As always, we appreciate your support in this matter and if you have any questions around uniform, please contact 
your child's Head of Year in the first instance. 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Mr Mitchell 
Assistant Headteacher - PDBA 
 


